Alexander, Jacquelyne

From:

Patricia Hedrick Duncan <phdsyv@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, July 21, 2017 3:22 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Hoop House Appeal



Dear Madame Chair and Board of Supervisors;

My family has farmed for four generations in Ventura County and I am aware of the challenges facing our farming community.

However, the many different impacts Hoop structures create should also be carefully considered and regulated appropriately.

I support and urge you to adopt Staff's Recommendation, Option 4 : to Consider and Clarify Permit Requirements for all Hoop Structures.

Sincerely,

Patricia Hedrick Duncan 635 Aqueduct Way Solvang, CA 93463